
 
Project Update 

Pleasant Hill Road Repaving Project 
 
Date: 11/06/20 
 
The Contractor will be working on completing the striping work, installing new signs and 
cleaning up the project site next week.   
 
As the work is substantially complete at this time this will be the last Friday update.  If 
you have any questions or concerns regarding the project I may be reached at (925) 766-
7429.  
 
 
Matt Luttropp 
Engineering Services Manager 
City of Lafayette 
 
 


